Grace Kindergarten Note:  Monday, November 3, 2014

Last week was a busy one which ended with our Costume Parade.  Thanks to Jennie Lieberman who came in at 11am and helped the children make Dirt Pudding for their snack that afternoon.  The children mixed up the pudding using a hand-held mixer and crushed their cookies in a plastic bag.  It was lots of fun!
[bookmark: _GoBack]Saturday from 9am-noon was our 2nd PTL work day this school year.  Big THANK YOU to Jocelyn Munoz who cleaned all our shelves and re-organized all of the books in our library!  You are awesome-sauce! (as I tell the Kindergarteners!)  Even the children noticed the beautiful, organized classroom…
This week we are introducing some new concepts in a few subjects:
Religion – Moses & fleeing from Egypt
English - Opposites
Letter book D -Blending sounds using O A C G and D sounds.
Science-we are finishing Life Science and beginning Earth Science this week.  We will study land, water and air. Then we will study weather and seasons.
History - we will be beginning a new section on Native American Indians.
The next couple of weeks we will also be getting some things ready for our Thanksgiving Feast on November 20th.

This Sunday, November 9th we are having an international fair and Open House for prospective students.  Please join us from 12-2.  Bring a dish to share—perhaps something from your native heritage.  Join in on some fellowship and fun!

On Tuesday, November 18th is the next PTL meeting.  This meeting will be at 6:30pm.  The Kindergarten Class will be doing the Opening Devotion.  Please have your child here by 6:10pm.  If they are in extended care until 6pm, you can bring food for them to eat before the meeting!  

Mrs. Kilcullen
